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Comments The estimated number of HGV movements referred to in the application will exacerbate the already
difficult traffic conditions in and around East Grinstead. The proposed routes involve multiple HGV
journeys over narrow congested roads, through residential areas and passing several schools. The risks
to public safety are obvious and it is inevitable that HGV drivers will not stick to the designated routes
and will start using other routes spreading noise, disruption, congestion and risk all over the town. The
proposed use of Standen Drive will be a hazard to visitors to Standen House and will involve HGVs
exiting onto a narrow road with very poor sight lines, particularly at the junction of West Hoathly Road
and Saint Hill Road - an accident waiting to happen! There is also the issue of disturbance to Standen
House and, despite what the applicants claim, will have a devasting effect on the "Spirit of Place" of
this Grade 1 listed National Trust property.
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